Government Shut Down Affects Livestock Vaccines:
[bookmark: _GoBack]Brownfield News recently reported on the effect of the federal government shut down on the USDA Center for Veterinary Biologics (CVB).  The article explains that one of the responsibilities of the CVB is to determine if vaccines are safe and effective.  As a result of the CVB being deemed non-essential to the federal government, vaccinations that have been approved prior to the shutdown are in limited supply, and in the near future we may face a shortage of verified vaccinations.  The lack of vaccinations would not only affect the livestock and animals, but could potentially have negative side effects for humans as well. 
This article makes me wonder how it is determined what positions are essential versus those that are non-essential.  I feel that if large quantities of livestock become ill, our supply of meat could be decreased.  Furthermore, vaccines that are for zoonotic diseases are necessary to keep humans healthy.  
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